LAS Newsletter February 2012
A very Happy, Healthy and Creative New Year to you!

2012 brings so many things in prospect – some good and some not so good, I have to say. The economy is still very much on its knees and many of us know how difficult it is to get up from that position! Perhaps the good prospect is that we may make one or two New Year resolutions connected with our interest in art! 

Enough of this preamble, I’ll now cut to the chase.

Sadly we were obliged to cancel the Christmas Buffet at the golf club due to insufficient member numbers. Perhaps a buffet didn’t have the appeal we had hoped for or perhaps in these straightened times it was generally felt to be too expensive. It has been suggested that a “bring a plate” lunch party might prove more popular. Also it was felt that to hold it later in the year may be preferred. We are proposing to bring the subject up at the AGM in March and give you an opportunity to air your opinions. 
This year’s Membership Card and Programme of Events will take us up to the first half of 2012 and you will be issued with another card covering the second half, later in the year. The reason for this is that in the past, when we were booking speakers for dates much later in the year, we were finding that either some speakers did not want to commit that far ahead or some, who had been booked several months in advance, were cancelling due to unforeseen circumstances.
Forthcoming Events
Wednesday 22 February 2012 at 2 pm. Beryl Maile, a well-known professional artist and speaker who captivates her audiences with her light hearted, witty art demonstrations. The subject “A Colourful Life”
Tuesday 13 March Annual General Meeting. The Oscart Competition voting and award. Demonstration by Robin Gray entitled “Cave Painting”. The doors will open at 6 pm when we would like all those members who wish to enter the Oscart competition to arrive promptly and to bring their artwork with a suitable desk easel for it. Drinks and nibbles will be available and when the exhibits have been set up, members will be able to vote for their favourite entry for the Oscart competition. The demonstration by Robin Gray will begin at around 7 pm and the AGM will follow at 8.30pm. Please bring along your LAS membership form, which is enclosed, and payment on the night.
Tuesday 17 April at 7 pm. Draw along with Dee by Dee Cowell
Workshops

Saturday 25 February Gaynor Atherton – Pastels still life workshop 10 – 4 pm Methodist Hall £20 per person. Bring your own materials. 
Saturday 3 March Deborah Vallance – Batik workshop 10 – 4 pm Buscot village Hall £25 per person. Materials included.
Saturday 7 April Max Hale Sketching for painting reference Workshop. Methodist Hall 10 – 4 pm £20 per person.  Bring your own materials.
Saturday 12 May Brian Britton - Monoprinting Workshop 10 – 4 pm Buscot Village Hall £25 per person. Materials included.
For further information or to book your place please contact Christine Kelly on (01367) 252014 or email her  christine@chrisgalt.plus.com.
Once last thing to mention is that the Society is keen to assist those members who wish to hold individual exhibitions. If any of you are planning an event, please let us know and we will do all we can to publicise it for you.

Also “Arts in Lechlade” is a local organisation which is a vehicle for applying for grants and the Heritage committee can back suitable projects. Please contact Jay Mathews on (01367) 253510 for further information.

I look forward to seeing you at our events.

Sharon Ellis

Honorary Secretary

